The Corporation of the

Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan

January 19, 2021

Corporation of the Town of Carlton Place
ATTENTION: Stacey Blair, Town Clerk
175 Bridge Street

Carlton Place, Ontario

K7C 2v8

Dear Ms. Blair;
Re: Childcare Funding

Please be advised that the Council of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan at
its meeting on January 11, 2021 passed the following resolution regarding Childcare
Funding during COVID-19:

That Council receives the correspondence from the Town of Carleton Place regarding
Pandemic Childcare Funding be received for information; and further the Council of the
Corporation of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan hereby supports the Town of
Carleton Places resolution requesting that:

e prioritize children and childcare as part of its overall post pandemic recovery plan;

e develop, adequately fund and release publicly a comprehensive plan that can support
facilities through the provision of licensed childcare and early learning education;
and

e provide increased funding to childcare providers reflective of COVID-19 operating
cost increase to ensure a safe reopening and long term sustainability for the sector

Carried

Sincerely,
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan

Gt it

Heather Scott, AMCT, CMMIII
Clerk/Deputy-CAO

Email: hscottiiosmtownship.ca Telephone: 705.295.6852 Facsimile 705.295.6405
P.O. Box 70 20 Third St Keene, ON KOL 2G0
Visit our website at www.osmtownship.ca or follow us on Twitter @OSMTownship




